
        
  

 

City of Hamilton Recognized as a Leader in Waste Education 

The City of Hamilton was recognized for waste promotion and education at the 
Municipal Waste Association’s spring workshop on May 28, 2025. The Municipal Waste 
Association promotion and education awards are granted each year to municipalities 
that display exceptional creativity and ingenuity in educating residents about waste. The 
City of Hamilton received a gold award for wrapping four glutton sidewalk vacuums to 
resemble a raccoon, skunk, turtle and blue jay. Educating residents about waste is a 
key factor in having a successful waste management program in Hamilton, which in turn 
protects the environment and our community. Congratulations to the Waste 
Management Team on being recognized for this fun initiative.  


